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N7 ADAMS STREET, PROOKLYN, NEW YORIK 11281, USA,
EW:ESC December 22, 1978

Carl 0lof Jonsson
Sweden
Dear Brother Jonsson:

We are writing to inform you that your letter
of December 6, with enclosure, addressed to Brother
A. D. Sechroeder, has been safely recelved and has
been passed to the Writing Department. We are not
at the moment making any reply or comment on the
points raised in your letter.

Please be assured of cur best wishes.

Your brothers,
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